
Sister Nibedita Govt. General Degree College for 
Girls 

NOTICE 

Notice No.:- 182/09/19                                                  Date: 5.09.2019 

Students who have cancelled their admission for SEM – 1, 2019 but not 
yet collected their refund of Admission Fees are hereby requested to 
collect their Admission fees on 19.09.2019 (12 P.M. – 2.30P.M.)  from the 
Cash Section.  

  

  

Principal 

 


